
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are having a charity and activity day on Friday 3rd February 2023.  This is a non-uniform day and 

pupils are asked to wear a green item of clothing to help support the NSPCC’s Number Day by 

‘Wearing it Green!’  If your child has PE that day, please send them to school in appropriate clothing. 

 
Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it. 

 

• As part of our commitment to make maths exciting and high profile in our school, we've decided to take part in 

a friendly TTRS competition involving schools in the United Kingdom. It's a 1-day competition which starts on 

Friday 3rd February 2023 at 07:30 GMT and ends at 19:30 GMT.  
It's all done online via play.ttrockstars.com.  
 

• To help raise money for the NSPCC we are asking for donations, and we’d love everyone in the school 

to take part in this special event. 
 

 
Safe fundraising  
• We’ve set up a Just Giving Page  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stmargaretscejuniorschool 

 

• Please donate and share with friends so we can support the NSPCC. 

 

It all adds up 

We’re really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your support. 

All the money we raise at St. Margaret’s will make an enormous difference to children today and help 

the NSPCC be there for children tomorrow. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 
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